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Council Could Raise Bellingham Transportation Impact Fee 

 
 
KGMI News Reporting 
kgmi@kgmi.com 
 
BELLINGHAM, Wash. -- One of the fees developers must pay to build a home in Bellingham could be going up. 
 
The Bellingham City Council today will consider raising the Transportation Impact Fee. 
 
The proposal is for a 14 percent increase, which would bring the fee to over $1,900 per home. 
 
Impact fees are designed to have growth pay for itself. 
 
The council is scheduled to talk about the fee increase this afternoon and could vote on it this evening. 
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